Hontreal, January 4, 1924.

Dear 8ir,

You will find enclosed an invitation

to be present at & meeting to be addressed by

Her Excellency, The Lady Byng of Vimy. It is
desirable that representative citizens of lontreal
should attend because Her Excellency has an impor-
tant announcement to make thet will affect public
health conditions in Canads.

Hoping that you will find it convenient
to be present, I remsin,

Sincerely yours,




